Sacred Heart Christian Outreach
COAT AND JACKET COLLECTION

October 1-9
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Clean and gently used coats and jackets can be dropped off in the garage before all masses the first two weekends of October.

Or you may send the coats and jackets to Sacred Heart School.  A collection bin will be in the lobby outside the school office.
